
S.C. State University Students Visit Kirkland R&E 

A contingent of 26 students from S.C. State University paid a visit to Kirkland R&E on Tuesday, 

October 25, 2016. Professor Giselle White-Perry accompanied the students who are juniors and 

seniors in her Introductory to Corrections class in the College of Criminal Justice at the 

Orangeburg university.  

Most of the students from S.C. State were visiting a correctional facility for the first time. 

Professor White-Perry said she chose Kirkland because of the wide range of programs and 

services provided for inmates. She said she felt her students would get the most comprehensive 

overview of the operation of a prison and the day-to-day life of an inmate at an institution such 

as Kirkland CI. Associate Warden Andrea Thompson conducted the tour and answered 

numerous questions from the students. Many of those visiting are considering a career in law 

enforcement or corrections. 

  

        


